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Reduction in operational risk capital overlay  

 
Westpac acknowledges the Australian Prudential Regulation Authority’s (APRA) decision 
to reduce Westpac’s total operational risk capital overlay from $1 billion to $500 million. 
The Common Equity Tier 1 (CET1) capital ratio will increase by approximately 18 basis 
points, reflecting a reduction in risk weighted assets of $6,250 million. This change will 
apply with immediate effect.  
 
Over the past four years, Westpac has delivered a significant program of risk culture and 
risk management uplift through our Customer Outcomes and Risk Excellence (CORE) 
Program. The Group is currently in the transition phase to demonstrate the sustainability 
and effectiveness of changes made following the completion of the Integrated Plan in 
December 2023.   
 
Westpac CEO Peter King said: “Westpac is now a simpler, stronger bank with 
substantially improved risk governance. We have moved into the transition period, which 
involves sustainably embedding the uplift in risk management practices.” 
 
Background 
 
APRA had previously applied two separate $500 million operational risk capital overlays in 
2019.  
 
These overlays were applied through an increase in risk weighted assets. The impact on 
Level 2 CET1 capital ratio as at 31 March 2024 was a reduction of 36 basis points.         
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